
 

 

    
    

          
            

         Friday 24th March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

With the start of spring, we have enjoyed some days with beautiful sunshine this week in school. 

Reminder: FWR Bingo this evening: 

Eyes down for another fabulous FWR Bingo evening on Friday 24th March 2023! Doors open at 7pm 

for a 7.30pm start in the school hall. Refreshments including Krispy Kreme doughnuts; raffle tickets 

and other treats for sale on the evening. Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Thank you FWR: 

Our children really enjoyed their Film Night on Wednesday. Thank you to the FWR for organising 

this event. 
 

FWR Disco: 

The school disco is on Wednesday 29th March 2023. The Reception and Key Stage 1 disco will be 

3.25pm - 4.25pm. Children bring their disco clothes to school in a named bag and will get changed 

in their classroom. Children will be collected at the red gate as usual at the end of the disco. 
 

The Key Stage 2 disco will be 4.45pm - 5.45pm. Year 3 and 4 will be collected from the Key Stage 1 

red gates and Year 5 and 6 from the school hall. The disco is £3. Please book on MCAS by Monday 

27th March. 
 

Clubs: 

All teacher led clubs have now finished for this term. We will confirm clubs for the summer term 

next week. Clubs will begin w\b 1st May and will finish at half term.  
 

Reminder: World Autism Acceptance Week 27th March – 2nd April 2023: 

We will be marking World Autism Acceptance Week on Friday 31st March 2023. Everyone will be 

invited to come to school wearing any colour shade of top they wish, to make a rainbow of colour 

in each classroom and throughout school. Children will wear school uniform apart from their top. 

The greater variety of rainbow colours we have, the broader our Rackham spectrum of colour will 

be. The suggested donation is £1 for this day. Funds raised will be passed to the charity. 

 

Parent’s Evening: 

Our next Parent’s Evenings will be w/b 24th April 2023 and will be in person. There will be two 

evenings, Wednesday 26th April and Thursday 27th April 2023. On Wednesday we will have 

appointments available from 3.30pm until 7pm. On Thursday from 3.30pm until 5pm. Information 

regarding booking appointments will be sent out next week. 
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Twitter: 

We are moving from having many Twitter accounts to having one main account for our school. If 

you are not yet following The Rackham C of E Primary School on twitter, search for 

@RackhamPrimary 

 

Swimming: 

We are currently preparing the swimming pool for the warmer weather and looking to identify 

dates when lessons will commence.  

 

Easter Family Fun at Sandringham: 

Please find attached details of the Easter Family Forest Fun which is taking place at Sandringham 

on 4th, 5th and 6th April.   

Looking forward to seeing you all on Monday. 

Best wishes,  

 

Miss Turner 

Headteacher 


